Republic of Iraq -Ministry of Education Examination in English for Preparatory Schools Scientific Branch



June / 2024 Time / 3 Hours First Trial

اسم الطالب:

الرقم الامتحاني.

Note: Answer all the questions.

Reading Comprehension: (20 Marks)

Q1. A/Read this text carefully then answer (5) of the questions that follow.

(10 M.)

We all know that shopping online is useful. It saves time and effort. You can buy what you want any time. It's a form of electronic commerce which allows the users directly buy goods from a seller over the internet. However, my opinion changed when I decided to buy a present to my daughter on her birthday. I visited the websites for electronics until I found what I wanted and ordered a modern computer. The delivery arrived in one week. I opened the box. Inside, there were a keyboard, a mouse, a screen and a lot of wires. After spending an hour trying to put all parts together, it still didn't work. At once I called them to send it back. They were sorry. After three days, a new computer arrived. It was great and my daughter was happy. When you shop online, you need to be careful where you shop from. You should buy from trusted sources and make sure you read the user reviews of both the seller and the product.

- 1. What does the underlined pronoun "it "refer to?
- 2. Why was the writer's daughter happy?
- 3. When the writer opened the box, he found some pens and books. (True / False)
- 4. What is the main advantage of shopping online?
- 5. Why did the company send him a new computer?
- 6. The main idea of the passage is (a. shopping in the mall. b. shopping online)

B/Answer or complete (5) of the following sentences using information from your text book: (10 M.)

- 1- Why does a banker need to be a good communicator?
- 2. Samira read about the subject of oil in order to
- 3. In what ways has wind power been used for thousands of years?
- 4. The paramedics spotted Mustafa's mother
- 5. How could the police avoid mistakes when using radar speed guns?
- 6. " Workaholics" are those people who



باركود الاجوبة والملاحظات وتقسيم الدرجة

Grammar and Functions: (30 Marks)

Q2. A/Re- write the following sentences, follow the instructions between brackets. (Choose 10) (20 M.)

- 1. How long will I have to / keep on / it? (Put the verb and the object in the correct order)
- 2. She (walk) home from school when she heard the police siren. (Correct the form of the verb)
- 3. She is going to her computer course tomorrow night.
 - I found out she (Future in the past)
- 4. " Where has she been? " I asked (Reported question)
- 5. Can I borrow that book after you? Here you are. I

(Complete using " just " and an appropriate verb)

6. There (be) a house here, but they (knock) it down two years ago.

- (Use "used to" and the present or past simple)
 7. My uncle deposited the money last week. (Write in the passive form)
- 8. If my alarm clock had gone off this morning, I (not oversleep). (Correct the form of the verb)
- 9. (see your ticket) . (Polite request)
- 10. And brush your teeth three times a day. (Use an imperative to give advice)
- 11. A fee will be charged if you (not have) enough money in your account.

 (Correct the form of the verb)
- 12. My mother told me to turn down the music. (Use the correct form of " make ")

B/ Choose the correct word between brackets: (5 only)

(10 M.)

- 1. I'll be all right. You (needn't / needn't to) worry about me.
- 2. My father, (who / whose) loves reading, buys two or three new books a week.
- 3. Put your case in the car. There's still a (few/little) space left.
- 4. If only my father had (gave / given) me a lift.
- 5. I have been waiting (since / for) 20 minutes.
- 6. He studied hard. He (should / shouldn't) fail the exam.

اقلب الصفحة

Vocabulary and Spelling: (20 Marks)	to the state of the same	(1036)
Q3.A/ Complete each sentence with the suit	table word from the box:	(10 M.)
tour guide, sick, reserve, s	kin, burnt, enrol.	
 Shaumari is a nature	ourists sightseeing in London every day.	(5 M.)
5. admitted 6. balance C/ Complete the following with correctly s 1.picture, pictures; thief,	e. the total amount of money in your account. f. reducing the value of something. spelt words. (Choose 5 only) 2. joint in the leg	(5 M.)
3. dependent, independent; patient, 5. appt., appointment; exp.,		
1. When did Mohammed Khudhair write 2. The woman bought the Canary from a 3. What moral lessons does Mohammed 4. Katherine Mansfield became 5. Haleema's father was killed in 6. Why did the woman forget the evening	te "The Swing"? a I Khudhair try to give in "The Swing"? of the Queen's college newspaper.	(10 M.)
Writing: (20 Marks) Q5. Choose either A or B. A / Write (100 – 120) words about ways	s people can help to improve the environment.	(20 M.)

B / Write (100 – 120) words on: The advantages of studying English in Britain.







الدور / <u>| الرول</u> الفرع / العلمي

الاجوبة النموذجية للدراسة الاعدادية للعام الدراسي 2007/300 السم المادة / اللغية اللغية المادة / اللغية المادة / اللغية اللغية المادة / اللغية اللغية المادة / اللغية / الغية / اللغية / الغية / اللغية / اللغية / الغية / الغية / اللغية / الغية / الغي

جواب السؤال (الرول ص)			÷
الدرجة	الجواب النموذجي	الصفحة	السؤال
	1- It refers to the computer/a modern com	puter	
	2- Because she got anew computer.		
	3- False		
	4- It saves time and effort.		
	5- Because the Pirst one didn't work	,	
**	6- b. Shopping online.		
	5x2=10 M ôn do aboi str		
		و اللجنة	تواقيع أعضاء







الفرع / العلمي

الاجوية النموذجية للدراسة الاعدادية للعام الدراسي ٣٠٢/٤٥٠١ الدور / البله وليب اسم المادة / الليف الانكلين ف

	جواب السؤال (الا <i>و</i> ل)		
الدرجة	الجواب النموذجي	الصفحة	السؤال
	1-Because the clients need information about many different things. OF Because some information quite complex so need abanker who can explain these thing and who enjoys helping them. OF Because he can advise/Convince people the bank. 2-get familiar with the technical terms. 3-To power sailings boots and grind Corn into for breach. 4-insulin user's identity card. 5-if the radar guns are used correctly and officers are trained to use them properly or By using them Correctly and police officers trained to use them properly. 6-think that their work is very important. or, don't bear to be away of their work or of or, don't bear to leave their work in the hands or, put off taking holidays and breaks.	they sclear to us flour police	rly
		أساء اللجنة	تواقيع أعط







الفرع / العلمي

الاجوبة النموذجية للدراسة الاعدادية للعام الدراسي ١٠٠٤/ ٤٠٠٠ الدور / المرواسي اسم المادة / اللفت الرنكليزيت

جواب السؤال (الخائ کے فرع (A)			-
الدرجة	الجواب النموذجي	الصفحة	السؤال
	1- Keep it on.		u·1
	2- She was walking		いユ
	3- Found out she was going	,	U.7
	42 Where she had been.		u-3
	5- have just finished it.		u.5
	6- used to be, Knocked.		u.1
	7- The money was deposited Last week (by myundle)	,	U.6
	8- Wouldn't ? have overslept. Couldn't might not.		U.6
	9- May I see your ticket, (please)? Can I Could I		W.2
	10-See the dentist for regular checkups.		u.1
		ء اللجنة	تواقيع أعضا







باركود الملاحظات وتقسيم الدرجة

الدور / <u>الإرل</u> الفرع / العلمي

الاجوبة النموذجية للدراسة الاعدادية للعام الدراسي ٢٠٤/٤٠ ٢٠ المعام الدراسي المادة / الله المراسة الانكام المرابع المر

į.	جواب السؤال (المكاتي) فرع (B و A)			
الدرجة	الجواب النموذجي	الصفحة	السؤال	
	11- don't have		4.6	
	12- My mother made me turn down		U.2	
	the music- $10 \times 2 = 20 \text{ M}$			
	10 X2 = 20 XC			
	B:-			
	1- needn't.			
	2- Who.			
	3- Little.			
	4- given.			
	5-for			
	6- Shouldn't 5 x2= 10 M ترك نعظة واجدة .			
		ماء اللجنة	نواقيع أعظ	







الدور / <u>الله ولي</u> الفرع / العلمي

الاجوبة النموذجية للدراسة الاعدادية للعام الدراسي ك ٢٠٠ / ٢٠٠٠ اسم المادة / الله الانكليزية

جواب السؤال (المثالث) فرع (AoBoC)			
الدرجة	الجواب النموذجي	الصفحة	السؤال
	AB- 1- reserve:		
	2-burnt.		
	3- skin.		
	4-tourguide.		
	5 - enrol. 5x2 = 101	1	
	Da line line and a day of	با	
	1- d. the box -like room where interpreters w	or K.	
	2- f- reducing the value of Something.		
	3- a- Stop Something working.		
	4- C. this means that you really want to	succe	ed.
	5 - b. allowed into a place.		
	6- C. the total amount of money in	your a	ccount
	= الاح ترك نقطة واهده	5/	4
	1- thieves 2- Knee or, ankle		
	3- importient 4- alerted		
	5. experience 6-registration		
	· ā, a) sabai 1 1 1	اء اللجنة	تواقيع أعض







الفرع / العلمي

الاجوبة النموذجية للدراسة الاعدادية للعام الدراسي ٢٠٢١ ع٠٠ الدور ١١ المها اسم المادة / اللفت الانكليزية

جواب السؤال (_ا لرأ بع) فرع ()			
الدرجة	الجواب النموذجي	الصفحة	السؤال
	1- Mohammed Khudhair wrote "The Swing" after the Summer 1967 war against I Sro Of When he was 25 years old.	iel.	
	2- Chinaman		
	3-The Swing is a severe condemnation of wherever it happens. It is a sincere invitor sustain family life, to make child secure and to Love one emother. Of the war destroys everything. It leads nothing but death, deprivation on destruction.	ation Thoog	n
	4- editor 5- war on battle 6- When the Canary Came into her life or, Because She got the Canary and Share her life. or, Because She bought the Canary 5 X2 = 10 M	d	
	مَرِكِ لَوَهُ وَ(مَاهُ ·	ماء اللجنة	تواقيع أعظ